
  

 

 

 
 
 

 

National PTA Statement on Riots at the U.S. Capitol 
 
ALEXANDRIA, Va., (Jan. 8, 2020)—The following statement can be attributed to National PTA President 
Leslie Boggs: 
 
“National PTA condemns the storming of our nation’s capital. Like so many Americans, we were 
outraged by the violence, destruction and attack on our democracy. Wednesday was another hard day 
for our nation, and one that we should never have experienced. 
 
“Every parent, grandparent, family member, community leader, business leader and educational leader 
knows it is how we choose to react to situations that makes the difference. Out of every challenge is an 
opportunity to do things better, think differently and embrace resources we never utilized before.  
 
“National PTA is choosing to react with hope. We are choosing to honor our association’s values of 
collaboration, commitment, diversity, respect and accountability. We are choosing to continue to 
believe in the supreme importance of our children and in our mission to make every child’s potential a 
reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children. 
 
“This is an important time for all of us to sit down together with our children and talk with them about 
how democracy and government works in our country, the importance of practicing civility, and the 
importance of using our powerful voices for good.  
 
“National PTA offers tips to help families and educators have conversations with their children about 
incidents such as the riots at the U.S. Capitol and ways to use such situations to reinforce family and 
community values and beliefs. The tips can be accessed at PTA.org.  

 
“PTA has a rich legacy in coming together to help solve the toughest problems facing our children, 
families and communities. It is imperative that we choose to be united and supportive during this 
difficult time in our country. As PTA members, we must continue to help lead the way with our 
powerful, collective voice to protect the voice of our future—our children. Together, we can move 
above and beyond the division of our country and build a shared experience—the experience of working 
together as human beings, intent on building a better nation and world.” 
 
About National PTA 
National PTA® comprises millions of families, students, teachers, administrators, and business and 
community leaders devoted to the educational success of children and the promotion of family 
engagement in schools. PTA is a registered 501(c) (3) nonprofit association that prides itself on being a 
powerful voice for all children, a relevant resource for families and communities, and a strong advocate 
for public education. Membership in PTA is open to anyone who wants to be involved and make a 
difference for the education, health and welfare of children and youth. For more information, visit 
PTA.org. 
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